
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Nebraska Preadmission Screening and Resident Review (PASRR) 

Per Federal regulations - when an individual requests admission to or 
continuous residence in a Medicaid-certified bed in a nursing facility, a 
Preadmission Screening and Resident Review (PASRR) determination is 
required before Medicaid can consider payment to a Nursing Facility (or 
Hospice providing services in a Nursing Facility). Individuals with a Serious 
Mental Illness (SMI), Intellectual Disability (ID), or Related Condition (RC) 
require further review through the Level II evaluation process.  

The current contractor for the PASRR process is Kepro.   

Here is the link to Nebraska Kepro for further information: 
https://nepasrr.kepro.com/ 

For any questions or information regarding PASRR or upcoming trainings, 
please contact Kepro at 833-840-9945 or by email 
at NEPASRR@Kepro.com.  
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